Quileute Tribal Council

* QUILEUTE INDIAN TRIBE =

P.O. Box 279 * La Push, WA * 98350-0279
Phone: (360) 374-6163 ¢ Fax: (360) 374-6311

BURN BAN HAS BEEN LIFTED FOR LA PUSH, WA

September 23, 2025

By order of the Fire Chief and with support from the Chief of the La Push Police Department,
the full burn ban that was enacted on July 16, 2025, has now been officially lifted.

If you have any questions, please contact Chief of Police, Michael Foster, at (360) 640-8910 or

michael.foster@quileutenation.org.

Sincerely,

Michael Foster
Chief of Police

Douglas Woodruff Jr.
ChAirman, Quileute Tribal Council
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